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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

Monday 4th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

KS2 Choir Invitation 

 

I am pleased to be offering the opportunity for children in KS2 to attend Choir Club. 

This will take place on Mondays in the Year 4 classroom. The club will run from 3:15pm 

until 4:15pm and the first session will be on Monday 11th November 2024. 

 

Research has shown singing regularly in a choir helps to improve our sense of 

happiness and wellbeing as it releases endorphins. It can also help us to feel more 

comfortable in new social situations. Children do not need to have any experience in 

being part of a choir; they just need to have a passion for singing!   

 

If your child is interested in joining, please complete the reply slip and return it to their 

class teacher, stating the way you would wish for them to get home afterwards. If you 

are collecting child, please wait in the Courtyard after the club has finished. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jess Manley 

Year 4 Learning Leader 


